
 Nurse’s Notes-May 2023 

 Happy Spring!  Just a few updates for FPBS families as we enter the home stretch of 
 the school year. 

 Illness Updates 
 ●  We are still seeing strep throat in both schools.  Students who are diagnosed 

 with strep throat must complete at least 12 hours of antibiotics and be fever-free 
 prior to returning to school 

 ●  We have seen an increase in the number of “stomach bug” cases.  Please 
 encourage your students to wash their hands before eating and after going to the 
 bathroom.  Please also remind your  students not to share water bottles or eating 
 utensils.  Students may return to school 24 hours after their last episode of 
 vomiting or diarrhea. 

 ●  We no longer have daily COVID testing at either school.  We do have plenty of 
 home tests available in the Health Office at both schools.  Please let us know 
 now if you would like one. 

 Summer Pathways 
 ●  If your student is attending Summer Pathways and you have any questions 

 regarding health concerns or medication, please call me at 414-247-4226 or 
 email me at  mcain@foxbay.org  . 
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